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Ms. Connie Hurd 

PennCrest Bank 

1201 12
th

 Street 

Altoona, PA 16601 

 

Dear Connie: 

 

Thank you so much for the very generous grant of $250.00 (your check #090012196) to 

Young Readers Council of Blair County for the Home Run Against Drugs program.  It is 

greatly appreciated! 

 

I am very thankful for the opportunity to work with such wonderful people like you in 

educating our area youth about the dangers of tobacco, alcohol and illegal drug use.  I really 

cannot thank you enough for your continued support. 

 

As always, you, or any member of your staff, would be more than welcome to attend any 

assembly program.  I will send a schedule of the assemblies once they are set in the spring. 

 

I look forward to presenting this needed and worthwhile program to approximately 950 

second-grade students in the Altoona and Hollidaysburg area elementary schools. 

 

With sincere thanks, 

 

 

 

 

Sandi Smith 

Site Manager 

 


